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    We are Thankful for Good Friends Like You! 

IN THE SPIRIT OF THANKFULNESS, we would like to invite you to join the residents 
and staff on Wednesday, November 15th, from 4:00–7:00 p.m., for a special 
“Friendsgiving” celebration dinner. This event is an opportunity for friends, in addition 
to family, to spend time with residents before the busy days leading up to the holiday. It is 
a day to relax, gather and give thanks. We hope you can join us. Please RSVP to 508-852-
1000 or e-mail: Info@holytrinityehab.org   

 EMBRACE THE SEASON 

November is a time for gratitude and reflection. Take time to appreciate the 
blessings in your life, both big and small. Reflect on cherished memories and 
express gratitude for the people and experiences that have enriched your life. 

Remember, November is not just a month of transition; it is an opportunity to 
embrace the beauty of the season, cultivate meaningful connections, and prioritize 
your well-being. So, step out into the crisp autumn air, savor the warm glow of the 
season, and make the most of this special time of year. 

REMEMBER, DIVINE LITURGY is celebrated every Wednesday morning at 9:30 am.  
 
 
STAY CONNECTED. Be sure to like our Facebook page for frequent updates and photos.  

Some of our residents were able to attend ILuminate on November 1st at the beautiful Hanover 
Theatre for a night out and had a wonderful experience!  

We also celebrated Halloween with a party and our Chili Cookoff was a great success check out 
our photo’s on Facebook. We look forward to more outings and resident gatherings in the 
upcoming weeks!  
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